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Learners
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KINDNESS BRAVERY COMMUNITY 

PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE
Dear Families and Community,

As many of you already know, this week is my last week at
Modbury South for 2025. I have been asked to be a ‘Leader on
Assignment’ working in Head Office for 6 months, beginning next
Monday. This is an exciting opportunity, but it is with mixed
feelings that I accepted the role. 
What enabled me to make this decision was the knowledge that
you will be in the very capable hands of Kristen Angus, who will
step into the Acting principal role. I also know that we have been
working hard to develop our values and our work around ‘Building
Effective Learners’ and that all staff are committed to continuing
and refining this work.
The other thing that enabled me to make this decision is the
knowledge that the Modbury South community is one that is
thriving and that everyone is working together to help our
learners be the best they can be. I can’t wait to return in 2026 to
work with you all again. I will make the occasional appearance
before then (Concert, Graduation etc).
Thank you to all of you for the support you provide each and
every day.
See you all in 2026!
Denise

Diary Dates

Friday 4 July
Last day of Term 2
Early dismissal at 2pm
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Friday 27 June
SAPSASA Girls Football

Wednesday 2 July
Room 10 Market

Thursday 3 July
Room 2 & 3 Excursion 
to Migration Museum

Friday 20 June
Hot Chips & Gravey Day
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OUR VALUES IN ACTION

It has been wonderful to have some of our year 6
students supporting our Nest students on their
weekly local walk. Thier kindness and gentle nature
has been a welcomed addition to the walks. 

Congratulations to our Year 5/6 boys who competed
in the SAPSASA football competition last week on
their win. They showed great teamwork and care for
their teammates across the day. 

We have welcomed our Mid-Year reception students
for transition visits this fortnight and each of them
has shown bravery, curiosity and resilience when
visiting our school. 

This year we want to recognise students, staff and families who are demonstrating
our school values and celebrate how this contributes to our school being a
positive place to learn, grow and achieve.



We’re excited to share that Rooms 5 and 6 went on their first community walk — and we’re
thrilled to report that it went very well! These walks will continue in the future to encourage

students to be more independent in the broader community outside the classroom.

The students were full of energy and excitement as we explored our local area together. It was
wonderful to see them engaging with their surroundings and pointing out interesting things along

the way.

All students behaved exceptionally well. They followed instructions, walked safely, and showed
respect to others in the community. It was also a great opportunity to practise road safety skills,
such as stopping, looking, and listening before crossing the road, and walking safely with their

peers and educators.

These walks are part of our ongoing commitment to community engagement and student
wellbeing. They offer students a chance to connect with the world around them, build confidence,
and enjoy physical activity in a fun and meaningful way. We would like to thank all staff and family

members who volunteered their time to help and join us on our walk.

THE NEST  -   COMMUNITY WALK



Reminder that the Preschool
Parent Survey is now available

and will be closing on the 
11 th July 2025. 

If you have not received an Account Statement please contact the front
office on 8264 3527 or let us know via email at

dl.1047.info@schools.sa.edu.au

Before you pay your account, please check if you are eligible for School
Card at :

https://www.sa.gov.au/topics/education-and-learning/financial-help-
scholarships-and-grants/school-card-scheme



NOMINATIONS OPEN
1 TO 30 JUNE
Nominate an amazing team, colleague or yourself today
education.sa.gov.au/awards
RECOGNISING EXCELLENCE AND
EQUITY IN PUBLIC EDUCATION

2025

Platinum sponsor Silver sponsor Silver sponsor Silver Silver sponsor sponsor Bronze sponsor


